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Our super duper publicity team chose a 1950's diner in 

Southend as the perfect setting for a photoshoot to 

promote All Shook Up. Pictured above are Simon Bristoe, 
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Jenny Pike and Charlotte Broad puttin' another song on the 

record machine! Please continue to do as much as you can 

to keep pushing those ticket sales - we are only at 22% -

 still considerably behind  the amount sold at this stage for 

our last show. Please also remember to use social media -

SHARE, SHARE, SHARE TO  

SELL, SELL, SELL! 
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Don't forget we are performing some 

excerpts from the show at the above event 

this weekend! Our slots 
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are: 12.15/1.30/3.00 Remember to bring a 

picnic too! 

*Our town centre publicity day is on the

2nd September and as always we will be 

looking for people to help out with flyers - 

the more, the merrier!* 

Ask Cassie for more details......

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU, HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU 

- HAPPY BIRTHDAY, SALLIE W-A-R-R-I-N-G-T-O-N, 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU!  

With lots of love from all at Caods xxx

Thank you to M & G 

Investments who have 

kindly given us £1,200 

in sponsorship to share 
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between Dirty Rotten 

Scoundrels and Top Hat! If 

any of you know of any 

other companies or 

individuals who may be 

interested in sponsoring 

any of our future 

productions, please let a 

member of the publicity 

team know.....

This month's winners 

are:

1st   Mary Heath   £30 

2nd  Toby Buxton  £20 

3rd  Emma Watts  £10
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*OPEN EVENING 4th October *
All welcome! Wine and nibbles on arrival. Ray will be 

running through his vision of the show 

AUDITIONS 21st October 

UPDATE......On Tuesday 1st August 

the newly formed Project Team, 
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consisting of committee members 

from both CAODS & Young Gen, met 

to discuss Essex County Council's 

plans for redevelopment of the 

Meteor Way site. Pending a formal 

response from the consultation, 

a plan of action is currently 

being drafted. In the meantime, we 

will have a stand and an 

electronic display in the HQ foyer 

and in the Civic foyer during show 

week, inviting people to sign a 

petition book to help our 

cause. In addition, a formal 

invite will also be sent to City 

Councillors to attend our next 

Open Evening on 4th October to 

look around the building and get a 

vibe of the membership and 

activity. Fingers crossed.....
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Many congratulations to 

Graham Baguley and his 

fiancee Jacquie Pridie, 

on their recent 

engagement. Wishing 

you much happiness 

together, with love from 

all at Caods xxx 

 

For those of you who like to plan ahead - the following Saturday 

rehearsals have been confirmed: 

  

* AUDITIONS 12th May * 

 

2nd June 10 - 5 

 

23rd June 10 - 5 

 

7th July 10 - 5 
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28th July 10 - 5 

 

11th August 10 - 5 

 

1st September 10 - 5 

 

15th September 10 - 5 

 

22nd September 10 - 2 

  

 

  

 

I hate to mention the 'C' word during British Summertime, 

but Dave Yetton is organising a members' Christmas meal at 

Little Channels in Chelmsford for 3rd December. He has had 

over 50 people express an interest in going so far, but he 
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needs to fill 90 places - so if you have yet to confirm yours - 

please let Dave know at your earliest convenience. Thank you. 

 

FUTURE SHOWS  

A committee meeting was held couple of weeks ago to 

discuss  future show options. A detailed shortlist has been 

created and investigations are ongoing as to whether these are 

viable or available for Caods for 2019/2020. Further 

information will be shared with you very soon. 
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Our mailing address is: 
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info@caods.com 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list 

 

 

   

  

 


